SUBMISSION TO SUPPORT CITY OF LAKE MACQUARIE  TO REMAIN INDEPENDENT

As a sporting group located within the boundaries of the City of Lake Macquarie  we would like to indicate our support for this Council’s submission to IPART. 
We receive solid support from our council, both from aldermen and employed staff.
Our club is represented on the Lake Macquarie Sports Council and on the Ron Hill Oval Community Operating Committee, both groups run under the control of City of Lake Macquarie.
While only being a small group located on the western shores of Lake Macquarie we feel that amalgamation with Newcastle City where the city centre is located many kilometers from our location will bring a reduction in attention to our needs and requirements.
The submission by City of Lake Macquarie is comprehensive and covers all aspects of our growing LGA.
We are pleased to support City of Lake Macquarie’s submission to reject amalgamation.
